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Thankful
This month coming towards Thanksgiving, | thought it
appropriate to express my gratitude to our teachers, educational
assistants and all staff for the the wonderful experiences they
provide our kids. | know | am joined in this gratitude by our
community and parents as well. It takes effort. It takes
dedication. It also takes a love for children to do the job they do
each and every day.

It is because of this that they
add so much more to our
school days besides first class
learning experiences.

Just a few examples of
them going above and
beyond this past month
include; our school wide
scarecrow decorating
contest, grandparents
day, surprise readers,
museum field trips,
parent-teacher
conferences, and much,
much more!

As we look around our region, state, and nation we see so
many schools struggling and letting real, legitimate
difficulties impact programming for the kids. While we experience many of these same
challenges as well, it has been so special to see our school and staff come together and
continue to support our children with so many special opportunities no matter what it takes.

Thank you Unity Elementary Team!



